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 Southeast Chapter Trip to Paterson, GA - PHOTOS!
Here are some photos from our Chapter trip to Progress Rail Services where we saw a number of

locomotives being rebuilt. We saw work being done on some narrow gauge engines for the Tasmanian
Railway. The photos were provided by various members.

Progressive Rail’s
critter has been
used to move
engines around the
shop.

CEFX 2037 and
some other engines
in their yard.

Photos by Steve
Baxendale.
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ABOVE: Tasmanian Railway narrow gauge TR03.
BELOW: Interior of Tasmanian Railway Car 4.

Photos by Steve Baxendale.
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Before and after, number 8 in the shop and numbers 6 and 7 outside. Both photos by Larry Brennan.
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Announcements:
April 10th, regular Southeast Chapter meeting date.
April 12th, Golden Spike Model Train Show, Volusia County Fairgrounds, Deland, FL
May 8th, regular Southeast Chapter meeting date.
May 10th, National Train Day, including a celebration at the Tampa, FL train station.
June 5-8, R&LHS Convention, Ely, Nevada, home of the Nevada Northern Railway.
June 12th, regular Southeast Chapter meeting date.

ACL 1504:
Support the “Project Return to Glory” covering cosmetic repairs to Atlantic Coast Line 1504 by purchasing a neat T-Shirt.
All you have to do is contact Mark Frazier via email at: nyc3001@aol.com . The cost is $22.00 plus shipping. Below is
a photo of the back of the shirt.

ABOVE: Florida East Coast No. 711 and Norfolk Southern 4003. Photo by Steve Baxendale.


